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Golden Triangle Storage, LLC is pleased to provide you 
with the third newsletter for the Golden Triangle Storage 
Expansion Project as part of our commitment to keep 
stakeholders informed.
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How to learn more about the expansion project...
Please visit the GTS website for project information, updates, and to access FERC filings:
www.calichestorage.com/gts-expansion-project

Call us toll-free:
(800)-380-9042

Send us an email:
GTSExpansion@calichestorage.com

FERC’s Landowner Helpline:
(877)-337-2237 or LandownerHelp@ferc.gov

Environmental Compliance
The on-site environmental inspector continues to actively monitor environmental compliance during 
construction.  All GTS construction personnel are required to maintain strict compliance with permit conditions 
relating to the protection of the environment. In the event a non-compliant action is observed, the environ-
mental inspector has the authority to stop work until  the compliance matter is resolved. Non-compliances are 
reported to the FERC and reported in GTS’s monthly reporting.

As noted in the previous newsletter, Golden Triangle Storage (GTS) received a Certificate of Public Convenience 
and Necessity from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) on July 23, 2024, authorizing GTS to 
expand its existing natural gas storage facility in Jefferson County through construction of the Golden Triangle 
Storage Expansion Project (Expansion Project). This newsletter will update you on the status of construction 
and summarize certain pertinent information that has been provided to FERC throughout the construction 
reporting process.

Construction Status
Following site prep, including civil survey and mobilization of the drilling rig, 
GTS began drilling Cavern 3, and installed casing for Cavern 3. Once the casing 
was installed, GTS started solution mining Cavern 3, and commenced drilling 
operations on Cavern 4. Additionally, GTS’s contractors installed some piping 
and restored disturbed areas within the service corridor. As of this newsletter, 
GTS’s contractors continue solution mining Cavern 3 and are installing casing in  
Cavern 4. The contractors have also begun work on the new compressor building, 
and initial work at the new brine disposal well.

Construction monthly status reports can be viewed on the FERC website (http://
www.ferc.gov). Using the “eLibrary” link, enter the docket number CP23-542-000 
in the docket number field to access this and other documents related to the 
Expansion Project.

Construction Schedule
GTS began construction of the Expansion Project in October 2024. 
Both caverns are anticipated to be operational by third quarter 2027.
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